
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

March 27, 2020 
 
 
In response to the rapidly evolving situation related to COVID-19 coronavirus, ACL Staticide® is 
committed to providing our friends, customers, and colleagues with company updates.   
 
As a result of the continued escalation and spread of the COVID 19 virus in the US, Illinois’ Governor 
Pritzker released a “Stay at Home” Executive Order. However, considered an Essential Business*, ACL 
Staticide® is permitted to maintain normal business operations and hours in support of our customers.   
 
With steps taken to minimize risk, ACL production, shipping, and sales departments are staffed and 
working within the corporate guidelines of our COVID-19 action plan.    
 

 Employees who are not directly involved in manufacturing operations are working from home. 

 Sales staff have suspended travel. 

 Social distancing and cleaning protocols have been implemented. 

 Continuity plans are in place to ensure our operations continue to run smoothly. 

While contingency plans are in place through our ISO processes, the marketplace is dynamic and 
unpredictable.  We are adapting to daily changes and have instituted buying limits on certain items.  
During this unprecedented time, our intention is to do everything possible to minimize the risk to our 
employees and continue normal business activities. 
 
We will communicate relevant updates often, as we understand the importance of doing so.  Now is 
the time for all of us to work together for the safety and good health of everyone.  
 
*Under Executive Order Number 10: Stay At Home [section 12(t)], ACL Staticide is classified as   “Manufacture, distribution, 
and supply chain for critical products and industries”1. 
 
1.  https://www2.illinois.gov/Pages/Executive-Orders/ExecutiveOrder2020-10.aspx  
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